MS Yearbook

Dear Families of 7th and 8th Graders,

The Middle School yearbook staff is collecting images to showcase our chorus,
theater, and band programs. Would you please share pictures (in .jpg format)
with captions to include in the yearbook?

Pictures and captions can be emailed to msyearbook@glenridge.org.

Thank you in advance for your continued support of the MS Yearbook!
Anne Malone & Smita Ganatra

GR Middle School Yearbook Advisors
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